
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  Happy 2nd day of 

March.  I understand there is a concern of the spread of germs.  We are taking the 

precautions we can by making sure the restrooms are supplied with soap. Please encourage 

students to wash their hands at every opportunity.  We are willing to accept donations of 

hand sanitizer for classrooms.   High School Registration will be happening throughout the 

month of March on our campus.  Please visit our website for the dates.  

Our monthly meetings for the month of March are as follows 

SAC – March 10th at 6:00 p.m. 

PTSA – March 26th at 6:00 p.m. 

Some of our young ladies are wearing crop tops and tights to school.  Please make sure the 

students are dressed appropriately or they may receive a detention. 

 


